
CONTACT:
Rina Thaler

Art League of Ocean City

Ocean City Center for the Arts

410-524-9433

rthaler@artleagueofoceancity.org

 


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 


ART LEAGUE OF OCEAN CITY WELCOMES

IAN POSTLEY AS 2022 FELLOW FOR EQUITY, DIVERSITY, AND 

INCLUSION

 

OCEAN CITY, MD — April 11, 2022 – The Art League of Ocean City 
is proud to announce artist Ian Postley will serve as the 2022 Fellow for 
Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion. The Art League created this new 
fellowship in 2021 to construct and facilitate activities and events that 
will stimulate conversation surrounding diversity both in the community 
at large and within the Art League organization.

 

“Ian Postley has been part of the Art League family since 2013, when he 
was awarded an Art League scholarship to help with his education at 
Delaware College of Art & Design. Since then, he designs the wonderful 
posters every year for the OC Film Festival. Postley will be working 
with school outreach and helping the Art League bring diversity and 
inclusion within our organization, part of our core values,” Rina Thaler, 
executive director of the Art League, said.

 

During his year-long fellowship, Postley will visit with high school 
students to guide them in preparing their portfolios for art school 
applications, and to discuss ways to make art a career. He also just 
completed a one-person show of his work in Studio E at the Ocean City 
Center for the Arts. Postley is dedicated to making his fellowship a 
successful venture, and has the patience and vision to see it through.
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“Before I accepted the opportunity to take part in the fellowship 
program, I actively made a point to be aware of not only the position in 
question but also who I am as an artist,” Postley said. “My first instinct 
with the role was to visit my high school alma mater of Stephen Decatur 
and speak to their outgoing art students. In high school, like many young 
artists … I had trouble seeing a future for myself artistically on the 
Eastern Shore without compromising significantly my art to make a 
living. Times change, but perhaps this is still a sentiment shared with 
many high school students today…

 

“One of the many things I discuss with younger artists is the importance 
of integrating and interacting with your peers. We're all here with the 
intentions of making and creating. When given the opportunity, together, 
we can uplift and benefit from each other. My involvement in the 
Diversity Fellowship, for the time being, is expressing to artists and 
creatives that the Art League is, and has always been, a welcoming hub 
for the arts. There’s always room for improvement and betterment. 
Metaphorically speaking, it's always going to take some effort to 
cultivate a space and sow seeds. It’s also going to take time to witness 
what blooms. The Art League simply is here to lend a helping hand and 
space, to broaden the horizons of what the creatives of the Eastern Shore 
can bring to the masses,” Postley concluded.

 

 

The Art League of Ocean City is a non-profit organization dedicated to 
bringing the visual arts to the community through education, exhibits, 
scholarship, programs and community art projects. Funding for this 
event is in part provided by the Worcester County Arts Council, 
Maryland State Arts Council and the National Endowment of the Arts, 
organizations dedicated to cultivating a vibrant cultural community 
where the arts thrive.
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